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Comments: I am writing to voice my opposition to this project.  This level of logging and activity in the forest will

have a huge ecological impact on the area and disrupt the ability of thousands of people to enjoy the outdoors in

those areas.  I've been an avid outdoorsman and enjoying the north Georgia wilderness since 1980 and am very

frustrated and saddened by the at this entire proposal.  This will impact my, and my family's ability for hunting,

fishing, motorcycling and site seeing for decades.

 

I think a more thorough review of the project needs to be conducted and soliciting input from various agencies

and outdoor protection groups before rushing into this project which, if I'm honest, seems like a thinly veiled

attempt just to sell off thousands of acres of timber.  

 

The way that the public is recreating is changing and I think it is the NFS's job to try and keep up with this change

to include keeping OHV, forest service and hiking trails open for everyone.

 

I could go on for hours but I don't know if it will help.  Please contact me if you would like to discuss this further.

 

Jeff


